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Stars of the Week!

Homework Next Week

World Book Day!
We had a super day on Thursday celebrating World Book Day. The children all looked amazing in their costumes! We spent the 
morning in our Key Worker groups , rotating round a carousel of activities. We made bookmarks, enjoyed listening to a story outside 
and visited the World Book Day book shop! The children also enjoyed walking the runway for our very own Book Day fashion show, 
showing all their friends their special costumes! We love reading at Sherwood and it was a delight to see the children so engrossed in 
the world of stories and books! 

Next week we are going to be moving onto our new 
topic: Superheroes! We  will begin by exploring the 
story, ‘Superworm’ by Julia Donaldson. In our 
maths lessons we will be looking at halving and 
doubling numbers using practical objects. 

What is your favourite story? Can you share this story together at home? 
You could draw a picture of something that happens in the story or draw a 
picture of the characters. Remember to post your picture on Seesaw! 


